
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  CFX Board Members 
 
FROM: Joseph A. Berenis, P.E.  
  Chief of Infrastructure 
 
DATE: January 7, 2016 
 
RE:  Multimodal Investment Assessment 
 
 
As a follow up to the Board’s request at the December meeting, staff would like to move forward with 
evaluating opportunities in Central Florida for multimodal investments.  The study will focus on potential 
projects expected to be implemented over a 20 to 25 year horizon that are being planned to enhance passenger 
mobility and will be beneficial to CFX customers and the region.  Particular emphasis will be placed on 
passenger transit initiatives along CFX corridors that will provide congestion relief on CFX facilities and offer 
consumer choice. 
 
The final study will include a set of policy recommendations consistent with Board direction and CFX enabling 
legislation. It will also include an evaluation of multimodal funding needs and potential projects.  
 
Board approval is requested to enter into an agreement with the Center for Urban Transportation Research 
(CUTR) to conduct the above described study for an amount not to exceed $100,000. 
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